
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
31 July 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
With the aim of providing engaging and memorable Arts experiences for the girls, we are very pleased to 
announce that St Margaret’s is offering a Visual Art trip to: 
 

Melbourne and Sydney 6 the Arts  trip will 
both compliment and extend upon subject matter explored within Senior Visual Art in Years 1 0, 11 & 12.  
 
Upon rece



INCLUSIONS 
 
• Flights   Brisbane – 


